
 

 

 

Clerk: Dave Gibbs, 358 High Road, Newton in the Isle, PE13 5HS 

Tel: 01945 870083   Email: parishclerk@newtonintheisle.org.uk 

 

Minutes of a meeting of Newton-in-the-Isle Parish Council Planning Committee 

held remotely on Thursday 6th May 2021 

 

Present - Cllr R Moore (Vice Chairman), Cllr R Bradley, Cllr S Clark, Cllr E Jones 

001/21 Apologies for Absence 

None 

002/21 Planning Applications 

a) F/YR21/0399/F - Erect a single-storey extension to rear of existing dwelling - Newton 
Hall, 242 High Road, Newton-In-The-Isle 

 
 Members considered this application and resolved to support it. 
 
b) F/YR21/0408/F - Erect a single-storey extension to rear of existing dwelling and raise 

roof height of garage - Comrie, Goredike Bank, Gorefield 

 Members considered this application and resolved to support it. 
 
Cllr Clark asked about the current position regarding the application for the site of the 
former Woadman’s Arms public house (F/YR20/1123/F).  The Clerk explained that further 
clarification was required regarding the visibility splays for the site entrances.  The applicant 
has provided additional documentation, which is now being considered by the case officer. 
 

The Clerk also confirmed that the agricultural occupancy condition attached to Croft Grange, 

307 High Road, has now been removed. 
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